
SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN WATERMASTER 
 MEETING AGENDA 

OF DECEMBER 1, 2021 

NOTICE 
SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN 

WATERMASTER 
 REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 OF DECEMBER 1, 2021 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

THERE WILL BE NO BOARD MEETING HELD IN DECEMBER. 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE SEASIDE GROUNDWATER BASIN IS 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5, 2022 

(MEETING LOCATION TBD) 


